Raise the Volume for Turner Syndrome: Contact Gov. Chris Christie

August 19 was a great day for Turner Syndrome in New Jersey. The Turner Syndrome
Foundation witnessed history made when the state Senate unanimously passed Senate Joint Resolution
64 in its third reading. This resolution declares February as Turner Syndrome awareness month, and has
also passed unanimously through the Assembly.

One hurdle remains for this bill—raising the volume so that Governor Chris Christie will act now
to sign this bill into law. We are working on a tight deadline to see this bill signed into effect as
gubernatorial elections are on November 5, a little over a month away. Call the Governor’s office today
at 609-292-6000 and let your voice be heard.



